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Transformers 7
Presenting IDW's Transformers comics in
recommended reading order! All Hail Optimus!
Backed by an army of zealous followers,
Optimus Prime declares Earth to be a part of
Cybertron's Council of Worlds–but the
Decepticons and the people of Earth won't
take it lying down! Meanwhile, on Cybertron,
Starscream rules. He and Windblade vie for
control of the Council of Worlds, each
aligning themselves with as many long-lost
colonies as they can. But Starscream's secret
police keep increasing the tension and
destabilizing the fragile peace that has been
established. All of this leads to one
momentous event–Titans Return! Collects
Transformers #51–57, Transformers: Till All
Are One #1–4, Titans Return #1, and
Transformers: More Than Meets The Eye #56–57.

Transformers: IDW Collection Phase Two
Volume 3
Presents four comics from the Transformers
universe, which include spotlights on
Bumblebee and Prowl.

Transformers: Epic Battles
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The once-quiet town of Transylvania, Kentucky
is under attack from Cadillacula, an evil
vampire-car that sucks the gas out of other
vehicles! The more victims he claims, the
more powerful he gets. Genius mechanic Vic
Frankenstein has a solution: build a monster
to fight a monster. Vic and his android
assistant iGOR (interactive Garage Operations
Robot) assemble a giant truck from the pieces
of the town's fallen vehicles. Frankenride is
born and the battle between good and evil
hits the road!

Descender #4
Fan-favorite Autobot Bumblebee is recruited
for a top secret mission, and 1960s London
won't know what hit it when this robot in
disguise goes undercover. It's high-tech,
high-octane, high-clearance spy hijinks in
From Cybertron With Love. Some call him
Goldfender, but the name's Bee Bumblebee. On
loan to MI6 and teamed with a human partner,
Bee's trapped in the middle of a Cold War
plot to disrupt British Secret Intelligence.
But when their base is destroyed from within,
it's up to Bee to discover if there's a
traitor in their midstand, in the spy world,
allegiances can change just as easily as a
Cybertronian. From long-time Transformers
writer and British super spy aficionado John
Barber (Optimus Prime, Action Man), From
Cybertron With Love is the official prequel
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to the new Bumblebee film, in theaters
December 2018.

Transformers: IDW Collection Phase Two,
Vol. 7
THE WRECKERS RETURN! Somebody s kidnapped
PROWL but does anybody want him back? A
lifetime of messing with everybody s lives
comes around to haunt him. Fortunately, he s
always got a plan. In this case the one team
of brutal, broken heroes the WRECKERS!"

Transformers: Sins of the Wreckers
"Days of Deception" begins with peace and
happiness. No conflict, no sadness, no angst.
Collects issues #34-38.

Transformers: The Idw Collection
Gear up for big screen action with this
collection of epic Transformers battles from
the 1980s comic books! The most epic dust-ups
in Transformers history are re-presented for
fans of all ages. Experience the universespanning war between the Autobots and
Decepticons as Optimus Prime and Megatron
struggle for supremecy in these celebrated
vintage Generation 1 stories.

The Transformers
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The re-presentation of IDW's Transformers
Universe continues in Volume 3! This volume
includes the Transformer series Devastation,
as well as Spotlights: Galvatron, Ramjet,
Wheelie, Blaster, Arcee, Grimlock, and
Mirage.

Monster Motors
The Autobots and Decepticons’ uneasy peace is
threatened by the flames of war! Starscream,
ruler of Cybertron, makes contact with
Windblade’s homeworld—and the only defense
against a new Cybertronian Empire is the
Combiners—multiple Cybertronians joining
together into huge, dangerous forms! Collects
Transformers issues #39-43, More Than Meets
the Eye issues #41-44, and Windblade, Volume
2 issues #1-5.

Transformers: Windblade
Presenting IDW's Transformers comics in
recommended reading order, including oneshots, crossovers, and event series! Optimus
Prime struggles to find his place on
Cybertron where half the population hates him
and the other half worships him. Meanwhile,
on Earth, Galvatron doesn't care what anybody
thinks. And, although Megatron has rejected
his past, that doesn't keep him safe from the
Decepticon Justice Division. Plus, Getaway is
staging a mutiny on the Lost Light, all
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leading to a climactic showdown, and not
everyone will come out the other side. In the
one-shot special, the Dinobots battle for
Redemption! Cybertron is dead. No new life
has been created in millions of years. But
when the Dinobots make a brutal play for a
briefcase full of cash, they find something
else: a chance for a better future for their
world, and for themselves. Also collects More
Than Meets the Eye issues #50-55, the short
story "Silent Night," and the one-shot
Redemption.

Teenage Mutant Ninja Turtles: The IDW
Collection Volume 6
Phase One collects the first three arcs of
IDW's Transformers continuity, Infiltration,
Escalation, and Devastation, written by
longtime TF scribe Simon Furman, with art by
E.J. Su, Nick Roche, and Robby Musso.

Transformers Bumblebee Movie Prequel
THE END OF EVERYTHING! Shockwave makes a move
millions of years in the planning -- an
ultimate strategy to remake Cybertron and
destroy both the Autobots and Decepticons!
This oversized hardcover collects all 12
issues of Transformers: Dark Cybertron.

Transformers: Primacy
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"The re-presentation of IDW's Transformers
Universe continues in this fifth volume that
contains all twelve issues of the All Hail
Megatron storyline, plus the four CODA issues
that followed."--P. [4] of cover.

Transformers: The IDW Collection
REVOLUTION is over—but the danger to Earth is
just beginning. As OPTIMUS PRIME pulls Earth
into the larger universe, he’s painted a
target on it… and a new alien incursion
begins when a corkscrew shaped craft drills
into our world! Collects issues #1–6.

The Transformers
Prime gets slimed! Crossing the streams after
35 years, this action-packed graphic novel
combines two of the most popular franchises
in pop-culture history. After years of civil
war, the Autobots fled Cyberton, leaving
their home planet in the evil clutches of
Megatron and his Decepticons. Years later and
millions of miles away, the Autobots pick up
a Cybertronian distress signal from a
mysterious planet called Earth. The ghostly
signal shouldn't exist, and it'll bring
Optimus Prime and his team--including brandnew Autobot ECTOTRON--face-to-face with the
GHOSTBUSTERS!

Transformers/Ghostbusters: Ghosts of
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Cybertron
Presenting IDW's Transformers comics in
recommended reading order, including oneshots, crossovers, and event series! OPTIMUS
PRIME struggles to find his place on
CYBERTRON where half the population hates him
and the other half worships him. Meanwhile,
on Earth, GALVATRON doesn’t care what anybody
thinks. And, although Megatron has rejected
his past, that doesn’t keep him safe from the
Decepticon Justice Division. Plus, Getaway is
staging a mutiny on the Lost Light, all
leading to a climactic showdown, and not
everyone will come out the other side. In the
one-shot special, the Dinobots battle for
Redemption! Cybertron is dead. No new life
has been created in millions of years. But
when the Dinobots make a brutal play for a
briefcase full of cash, they find something
else: a chance for a better future for their
world, and for themselves. Collects
Transformers issues #46–50, More Than Meets
the Eye issues #50–55, the short story
"Silent Night," and the one-shot Redemption.

Teenage Mutant Ninja Turtles: the IDW
Collection Volume 11
Presenting IDW's Transformers comics in
recommended reading order, including oneshots, crossovers, and event series! OPTIMUS
PRIME struggles to find his place on
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CYBERTRON where half the population hates him
and the other half worships him. Meanwhile,
on Earth, GALVATRON doesn't care what anybody
thinks. And, although Megatron has rejected
his past, that doesn't keep him safe from the
Decepticon Justice Division. Plus, Getaway is
staging a mutiny on the Lost Light, all
leading to a climactic showdown, and not
everyone will come out the other side. In the
one-shot special, the Dinobots battle for
Redemption! Cybertron is dead. No new life
has been created in millions of years. But
when the Dinobots make a brutal play for a
briefcase full of cash, they find something
else: a chance for a better future for their
world, and for themselves. Collects
Transformers issues #46-50, More Than Meets
the Eye issues #50-55, the short story
"Silent Night," and the one-shot Redemption.

Transformers: The IDW Collection Phase
Two, Vol. 9
End of the Road! The Autobots are faced with
multiple threats, one of them a danger not
only to Cybertron, but to the whole universe!
Trapped between Shockwave's attack and
Unicron's onslaught, Optimus and the Autobots
struggle to make sense of what's left of
their world, as Optimus' colonist soldiers
contend with a brutal reality: they have no
homes to return to. Plus, Shockwave reveals
ancient truths--as an old friend tries to
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reconnect with Cybertron. Collects the 2018
Annual and issues #22-25, which conclude the
series.

Transformers
More adventures featuring the Transformers.

Transformers: Punishment
Collects DESCENDER #1-6.

Transformers
MEGATRON assumes control of the quest to find
the Knights of Cybertron—a quest that has
never before been so urgent, so personal, and
so likely to end in tears. But the crew of
the Lost Light isn't so eager to follow his
orders and, as is always the case, past
decisions will come back to haunt them. Plus,
The AUTOBOTS return to Earth—with OPTIMUS
PRIME in command! But what is bringing them
back—and what terrifying secret do the humans
hold? And GALVATRON is on Earth as well, with
a plan to reshape it as he once did with
Cybertron. A bold new era begins here!
Collects issues #28–34 of More Than Meets The
Eye and #28–34 of Robots In Disguise.

Transformers: The IDW Collection Phase
Two, Vol. 11
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OPTIMUS PRIME RETURNS TO CYBERTON! And
someone is killing Decepticons. PRIME teams
with WINDBLADE to uncover the identity of the
vigilante but the answers will uncover darker
secrets than anyone expected!

Transformers: Monstrosity
In the early days of the war on CYBERTRON,
OPTIMUS PRIME puts everything on the line to
unify the planet-- but not everyone agrees
that this new Prime should be in charge
Meanwhile, the fallen DECEPTION leader,
MEGATRON, begins a journey that will change
everything. Plus--what is the terrible secret
of the DINOBOTS?

Transformers: Rise of the Autobots
Old Hob, Slash, and their crew have become a
force to be reckoned with, but a kidnapping
leads them on an adventure more wild and
dangerous than they could ever have imagined.
Then, the Turtles return from Burnow Island
to find unimaginable tragedy. Meanwhile,
Casey prepares for a final showdown with Hun,
and April has come into possession of an
ancient scroll that seems to point to answers
regarding the Pantheon. It all leads to a
final showdown as Karai decrees a Gauntlet
battle between Splinter and Shredder.
Collects the Mutanimals mini-series, issues
#45–50 of the ongoing series, the 2015 Free
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Comic Book Day issue, and the Casey & April
mini-series.

Transformers: Optimus Prime
Orion Pax follows a rogue group of
Decepticons and Pax looks for someone to
blame when violence breaks out in the heart
of Cybertron.

Descender Vol. 1
In the aftermath of DARK CYBERTRON, WINDBLADE
takes the planet by storm! But where did she
come from‹and what does her secret mean to
the future of the TRANSFORMERS?

Transformers: IDW Collection Phase Two,
Vol. 12
Before Optimus was Prime, before Megatron
became a conqueror, they stood against
Autocracy! Plus, spotlights featuring
Trailcutter, Hoist, and Orion Pax. And the
Dinobots are back! Volume 2 of The IDW
Collection Phase Two collects the Autocracy
mini-series, Spotlights: Trailcutter and
Hoist, Robots In Disguise issues #7-9, More
Than Meets the Eye issues #6-8, and
Spotlight: Orion Pax.

Optimus Prime, Vol. 5
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The end is nigh! Unicron, a planet-sized
being that devours other worlds, has set its
sights on Cybertron and all of its
colonies--including Earth! Optimus Prime,
Bumblebee, and their friends must unite every
Cybertronian, Earthling, and ally they have
to stand against this threat to all
existence. But why is Unicron hell-bent on
destroying Cybertron? What original sin did
Optimus Prime's ancestors commit to earn this
wrath? It's an all-out battle against
extinction as the world-destroying, universeshattering threat of Unicron comes to end
everything. Collects the complete six issue
series Transformers: Unicron and all of the
backup short stories featuring Rom, G.I. JOE,
M.A.S.K.: Mobile Armored Strike Kommand,
Micronauts, and Visionaries. Also features a
full cover gallery and interviews from
creators spanning the history of IDW's
Transformers comics.

Transformers: Lost Light, Vol. 2
Rodimus leads a team of Autobots into
Cybertron's past, pursuing the Decepticon
double-agent Brainstorm, who plans on killing
Orion Pax before he can become Optimus Prime.
Meanwhile, on Earth, Prowl is left in command
gathering his allies, the Constructicons, to
search for the one human he holds a grudge
against, Spike Witwicky. Then, Drift returns!
After leaving the Autobots in disgrace, he's
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now alone, on a mission to clean up the
darkest depths of the galaxy. Collects
Transformers: More Than Meets The Eye issues
#35-40, Transformers: Robots in Disguise
issues #35-38, Transformers: Punishment, and
Transformers: Drift—Empire of Stone.

Transformers: IDW Collection Phase Two
Volume 11
Rodimus and his Autobot crew continue their
adventure as they chase the starship Lost
Light-and its mutinous new captain! A witty,
smart, emotional take on fan-favorite
Transformers characters in a sci-fi world
unlike any other! Collects issues #7-12.

The Transformers
The Autobots band together with three humans
to stop the decepticons, cleverly disguised
alien robots bent on the Earth's destruction.

Transformers
Presenting IDW's Transformers comics in
recommended reading order, including oneshots, crossovers, and event series! It's
everything a beginner could need, everything
a diehard could want. On Eukaris, the
colonists are more than just robots in
disguise--they're whole new breeds of
TRANSFORMERS! But while Windblade and
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Starscream struggle to gain allies on this
brave new world, an ancient power seeks to
force them off the planet! Plus, Windblade
and Chromia team up with Arcee to put an end
to the menace of the COMBINER WARS--but will
they end each other first?! In Sins of the
Wreckers, the Autobot strategist Prowl is
missing, drawn into a familiar web of
vengeance and manipulation. The Autobots'
darkest secrets are about to be exposed by
their greatest human ally. And, the crew of
the Lost Light are caught off guard when a
dead friend appears out of the blue. But
there's no time for a happy reunion: someone
else has found his way onto the ship--someone
with the power to tear the crew apart.
Collects issues #44-45 of The Transformers
series, issues #45-49 of More Than Meets The
Eye, issues #6-7 of Windblade, the Sins of
the Wreckers mini-series, the Combiner
Hunters one-shot, and the Holiday Special.

Transformers: The IDW Collection Phase
Two, Vol. 10
Image's red-hot new series continues as
Tim-21 struggles to trust his new companions,
the Scrappers move in, and factions from
across the galaxy tighten their grip.

Unicron
Presenting the complete TMNT stories in
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recommended reading order, including oneshots, crossovers, and event series.
Everything a beginner could need, everything
a diehard could want. Discover the secret
origins of the Triceratons: how they began on
Earth, what that means for their return, and
how they successfully rebelled against their
Utrom captors! After a millennia away from
home, the Triceratons are at last free to
return home. They come in peace, but how will
the world react to a Triceraton "invasion" in
the heart of New York City? About how you
would expect, especially when the Earth
Protection Force gets involved. As the threepronged attack begins in earnest, it's up to
the Turtles to stop the conflict before it
escalates into all-out war! Then, various
groups jockey for control in New York, each
with their own agendas and goals. But there
is one who doesn't care about power or
victory, only chaos the Rat King! Will the
TMNT be able to stop him from doing the
unspeakable? Collects Teenage Mutant Ninja
Turtles Universe issues #16-22, issues #76-84
of the ongoing Teenage Mutant Ninja Turtles
series, and Macro-Series: Donatello.

Transformers: IDW Collection Phase Two,
Vol. 8
Long before there were Autobots and
Decepticons. Before Optimus became a Prime he
fought for order. Before Megatron became a
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conqueror, he fought for freedom. Before they
were enemies, they stood against Autocracy.
Watch as both become the leaders they were
destined to be in this event five million
years in the making!

Transformers: IDW Collection Phase Two
Volume 12
Optimus Prime and the Autobots battle
Megatron and the Decepticons in a series of
adventures.

Lost Light
OPTIMUS PRIME vs. MEGATRON. AUTOBOTS vs.
DECEPTICONS. At the dawn of the conflict,
battle lines are drawn and sides are setƒ now
legends will be made. The war that would
define a planet begins in earnest„and its
revelations will shake the TRANSFORMERS'
world to the core!

Transformers Combiner Wars
Presenting IDW's Transformers comics in
recommended reading order, including oneshots, crossovers, and event series! All Hail
Optimus! Backed by an army of zealous
followers, Optimus Prime declares Earth to be
a part of Cybertron's Council of Worlds--but
the Decepticons and the people of Earth won't
take it lying down! Meanwhile, on Cybertron
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Starscream rules. He and Windblade vie for
control of the Council of Worlds, each
aligning themselves with as many long-lost
colonies as they can. But Starscream's secret
police keep increasing the tension and
destablizing the fragile peace that has been
established. All of this leads to one
momentous event--Titans Return! Collects
Transformers #51-57, Transformers: Till All
Are One #1-4, Titans Return #1, and
Transformers: More Than Meets The Eye #56-57.

Transformers the Idw Collection 2
The adventures of Rodimus and the crew of the
Lost Light come to a close in this actionpacked thriller! Years ago, the crew of the
Lost Light fought a demonic Cybertronian
mutant that fed on its victims' souls. Now,
Rodimus and Co. are about to discover that
the only thing worse than a sparkeater is an
army of sparkeaters! Plus, something is
coming. It cannot be stalled. It cannot be
avoided. It cannot be reasoned with. As the
end of everything draws near, a simple
instruction rings out across the universe:
prepare, confront, repel. Collects issues
#19-25.

Transformers: The Idw Collection
Collects issues #44–45 of The Transformers
series, issues #45–49 of More Than Meets The
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Eye, issues #6–7 of Windblade Vol. 2, the
Sins of the Wreckers mini-series, the
Combiner Hunters one-shot, and the Holiday
Special.
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